
 
 

 

 

ISM/PRN/280/2024-25                                                                                     February 26, 2025 

 

CIRCULAR TO PARENTS OF CLASSES IX AND X 

TWICE EXAMINATION POLICY OF CBSE FOR GRADE X 

 

Dear Parent, 

 

Greetings from Indian School Muscat! 

 

There is a comprehensive shift brought in by CBSE at policy level for having two assessments 

in class X in a single academic year long. 

 

This policy will be implemented from session 2025-26. First exam window is proposed                

from 15th February 2026 to 6th March 2026 and second window from 6th May 2026 to                                     

20th May 2026.  

 

The proposed draft of this policy has been hosted on CBSE website. And a copy is attached 

herewith. The feedback window to give suggestions to CBSE is available till 9th March 2025.  

 

May I request you to kindly provide your feedback directly to the CBSE through the link given 

below: 

 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdT9UdeTML01fjWbSFPJyHyY5BOUWyPsIIt

qeVnZROkEEljyQ/viewform?pli=1   

 

Your active and wider participation in this feedback will provide broader aperture to CBSE in 

understanding the issues and challenges involved in the proposed assessments for class X. 

 

 
 

Kind regards,  

                               
Rakesh Joshi 

Principal 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdT9UdeTML01fjWbSFPJyHyY5BOUWyPsIItqeVnZROkEEljyQ/viewform?pli=1
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